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The Village of Fraser Lake is amending their Forest Stewardship 
Plan (FSP) for their Community Forest K5E.  The FSP amendment is 
to update retention around Riparian Areas, the Cultural Heritage 
Resources Result and Strategy as well as Stocking Standards to 
include commercial thinning.   
 
The Community Forest is located in the Fraser Lake area.  The 
review and comment period ends on March 17th.  Any written 
comments can be emailed to melissa@dragonflymanagement.ca 
or to discuss, view or receive a copy contact Melissa Steidle, RPF 
at (778)675-6616. 
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